

Public Health Department

Postal address: Coventry City Council Information Governance PO Box 15 Council House Coventry CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk

Telephone: 024 7697 5408 infogov@coventry.gov.uk

Date: 30th June 2020

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) Request ID: REQ07263

Thank you for your recent request for information. Your request has been considered under the above Act.

You have requested the following information:

COVID-19 deaths in Lower Stoke

How many people have died of covid-19 in the Lower Stoke Council Ward or the Lower Stoke MSOA (the most recent figure) and how / where did they contract the virus. For example, was the virus associated with a care home or a place of work?

Number of deaths involving Covid-19 – This information is already publicly available via the following link:

https://www.ons.gov.uk/peoplepopulationandcommunity/healthandsocialcare/causesofdeath/articles/deathsinvolvingcovid19interactivemap/2020-06-12

We therefore do not have to disclose this information as per Section 21 of the Act.

How/where people have contracted the Covid-19 virus – Coventry City Council does not hold this information we are therefore advising you as per Section 1 (1) of the Act. This information is not collected or held by Coventry City Council.

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are looking for is already published on the <u>Council's web site</u> and in particular its FOI/EIR <u>Disclosure log</u>, <u>Council's Publication Scheme</u>, <u>Open Data</u> and <u>Facts about Coventry</u>.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours sincerely

Liz Gaulton

Director of Public Health & Wellbeing